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Online Provider Enrollment Summary Page Updated 

On April 17, 2016, an update was made to the Online Provider Enrollment application to resolve an issue with the 

“Summary” page not displaying the percentage of ownership information for individuals not linking to a group, and 

the responses to the questions “Are you accepting new patients?” and “Can you accommodate patients with special 

needs?”  The issue has been resolved and the “Summary” page displays this information. 


